
From: Chang, Ray <rchang@amazon.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 8:54 PM EST 
To: Jack Belcher <jbelcher@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Automatic reply: Congratulations, Arlington! 

Thank you for reaching out!  I am out of the office on Monday, December 17 and will be in internal meetings through Friday, December 21.  Please expect delayed
responses to e-mails, but I look forward to reconnecting with you when I return!


